
April 24, 2012 Jay L. Kooper
of Regulatory Affairs

Energy Marketing
The Honorable Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Hess Corporation — Notification of Changés To Competitive Electric
Power Supplier (DM 12-005) and Competitive Natural Gas Supplier
(DM 11-282) Registrations

Dear Secretary Howland:

Pursuant to Puc 2003.02(i), Hess Corporation requests that the customer service
contact for Hess under its Competitive Electric Power Supplier (DM 12-005) and
Competitive Natural Gas Supplier (DM 11-282) registrations be changed to as follows:

Hess Corporation
One Hess Plaza
Woodbridge, NJ 07095
Contact: Mark Gilday
Phone: 1-603-635-3297
E-mail: mqilday~hess.com

Please note this change applies inly to the customer service contact for Hess and
not the contact information for any other Hess personnel including regulatory contacts,
which shall remain the same as previously submitted. Thank you very much for your
attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Director of Regulatory Affairs

cc: Al-Azad lqbal (New Hampshire PUC Staff)

Hess Corporation Tel: 732.750.7048
1 Hess Plaza Fax: 732.750.6670
Woodbridge, NJ 07095 jkooper@hess.com


